

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School Edenfield Crescent, Huyton, Merseyside, L36 6DS Tel No: 0151-477 8990 Fax No: 0151-449 0135 Headteacher Mr C Newstead



St. Joseph's Newsletter

FRIDAY, 26TH JANUARY 2018

Mass Times

Saturday $-5.30 \, \text{pm}$ Wednesday $-7.30 \, \text{pm}$

Sunday - 11.00 am

Sunday -9.30 am St Aidan's:

St Agnes:

REST CLASS ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY

Year 6 had the best attendance and Year 1 had the best punctuality this week.

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY RAFFLE

Children who arrive in school on time will be given a raffle ticket each day during the week beginning **Monday**, 5th **February**. The raffle will be drawn on **Friday** 9th **February**.

Remember, you have got to be in it to win it!!!

YEAR 2 TRIP TO PIZZA EXPRESS IN LIVERPOOL 1

& THE METROPOLITAN CATHEDRAL

Our Year 2 children will be visiting Pizza Express in Liverpool 1 on Wednesday, 7th February where they will be making "Margherita" pizzas and eating them in the restaurant for lunch. Later on they will be visiting the Metropolitan Cathedral where they will have a guided tour and draw stain glass windows.

Have a lovely day children!!!



YEAR 4 FIRST HOLY COMMUNION PREPARATION PROGRAMME MEETING

Parents of our Year 4 children are invited to a meeting on <u>Wednesday, 31st January at 6.30 p.m.</u> at St Aidan's Church (Lindisfarne room) to introduce them to the preparation programme. Children should not attend this meeting. Thank you.

HALF TERM

School closes for half term on:-Friday, 9th February at 2.15 p.m.

School re-opens after the holiday on:-Monday, 19th February at 8.50 a.m.

Enjoy the break!!!

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE

Group	Percentages
Whole School	95.29%
Reception	93.33%
Year 1	93.67%
Year 2	98.71%
Year 3	92.86%
Year 4	93.67%
Year 5	96.21%
Year 6	98.85%

The table above shows the weekly attendance for all classes. Attendance for all children, for each class and for our school should be over 96%.

GIRLS' FOOTBALL RESULTS

Well done to our girls' football team who all played well at the football tournament on Wednesday. The girls played four matches, winning one, drawing two and losing one. Darcy and Alliah from Year 6 were the goal scorers.



If you have recently changed your home or mobile phone numbers, could you please ensure that the details are passed on to school. It is essential that we have all up-to-date contact numbers for the children in case of an emergency. Thank you.